
 
 

DATE: September 11, 2020 

 

TO: Prospective Respondents  

 

FROM: Carol Taylor Miller, Senior Contracts Administrator 

 

SUBJECT: Request for Qualifications #35906 , Environmental Assessment of District’s Land 

 

 

Due to scheduling changes, negotiations will not be held September 22, 2020.  Respondents will 

be notified of new date.     

 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4170 or e-mail cmiller@sjrwmd.com. 
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